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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Megan Poole [meganwpoole@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2011 10:32 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: airleslie@hotmail.com; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: UST - 132 Guilford Rd, Piedmont
Attachments: 09212011 ltr to Detterman.pdf

Mr. Detterman: 
Please find a letter attached in response to your letter of June 29, 2011 to Leslie Mulholland regarding the 
underground storage tank removal at 132 Guildford Rd., Piedmont. 
  
After your review please contact me at your convenience to discuss. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Megan Poole 
(510) 206-0462 
meganwpoole@gmail.com 








